
VILLAGE OF ROSCOE 

AGENDA ITEM - STAFF REPORT 
 

 

Agenda Item: IGA with North Park Water District for Water Tower Logo 

Date: December 13, 2024 Meeting: COTW – 12/17/2024 

Prepared by: Josef Kurlinkus Department: Administration 

Overview/Background Information 

North Park Public Water District is providing the Village with the opportunity for the Village's logo to be 

displayed on the District's Tower 3, located at 6008 Broad Street, for the purpose of promoting community 

identity and visibility.   This project will take place in late spring of 2025 and will require the Village to enter 

into an intergovernmental agreement with NPPWD, with the Village reimbursing the District for the cost of 

painting the logo.   As the Village is working on a new logo design and rebranding, participating in this project 

will be an excellent opportunity to publicly launch this new image.   

Fiscal Note/Budget Impact 

The cost to the Village bear the full cost of incorporating the logo into the repainting project, including all 

expenses for design, materials, labor, installation, and any necessary permits or approvals, for the 

amount of $12,000. 

Action Required/Recommendation 

Send to the Board for Approval the IGA with NPPWD. 

Attachments 

IGA & Resolution from NPPWD for the water tower logo painting.  

 


